
For those members of the K1 family who are unaware I would like to notify you of the sad death of 
Ian Klyne. Ian as I am sure most of you are aware was a top flight athlete playing Rugby Union for 
Harlequins RC and also a top flight human being, always having time for those seeking his advice.

Ian has been an avid supporter of the K1 fleet for some years having been persuaded by Jeff VB , 
( his life long friend from school days ) and has competitively sailed his K1 at Datchet Water SC. 
Ian has competed at numerous open meetings and National Championships always with a smile 
on his face. He had made a successful recovery after his medical emergency at the Plymouth 
National Championships and had even taken up playing walking football regularly. Latterly his ill 
health prevented Ian from sailing but he was more involved with the Refresh church and indeed at 
his funeral there was standing room only with friends and family from his many walks of life all 
wishing to say farewell. Ian will be missed and we send our condolences to his family at this 
difficult time.


